The Farm &

This month our topic is the farm
and we will be talking and learning
about-...

* Animals that live on the
farm

* Names of baby animals

* Weather in Spring and
Rainbows - the 7 colours

* Looking at the letter our
name begins with
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PARENT HELPE @87

If you wish to come into the
Nursery and help prepare
snack with our children or

read to them in the quiet room
after Faster please speak to

Mrs Emerson or simply sign

your name on the sheet on the
Parent’s Information Board in
the Nursery Cloakroom. We
really value our parent
involyement and your child
will love to see you in the
Nursery aswell!

We will be visiting Tannaghmore
Farm on Thursday 23" March to
see and feed the animals. Your
child may bring some bread or
carrots or apples to feed the
animals if they wish.

PLEASE SEND £10 NURSERY
FUND MONEY FOR APRIL - this
includes the cost of the trip to

tannaghmore — THANK YOU!

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

/> SPONSORED CYCLE

Thursday 23™ April - Trip to
Tannaghmore Farm

April Birthda@

A massive thank you to parents and
friends for supporting our

fundraising event. The Sponsored

cycle on Thurs 26™ March was well
attended and all the children did

really well riding around the MUGA

pitch for fifteen minutes. The total

amount raised to date is £610 and

this money will be used fo purchase
new outdoor vehicles.

Happy birthday this month to Jake and
Jayden! We celebrate birthdays on a
Friday. Look out for your child’s
photograph on our birthday board. /f
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you wish you may send a cake or
buns to school on the Friday!

@

This month our children will

Gardening

be busy in our outdoor garden
planting vegetable seeds and

flowers. With money left over/,"

from Nursery fund we were
able to purchase new hanging
baskets, garden boxes, pots of
different sizes and potting
compost so the children will
certainly have green fingers
this month!

April Birthdays!
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JUNKART &

Our boxes are now full with small
boxes, plastic bottles, lids and
yoghurt cartons so we don’t need
any more for now. Many thanks for
your support!
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Trip to Peatland’s Park on
Weds 26" March

Hopefully the Woodland school
will be a little less wet and
than it

however,

muddy was in

November please
send an old coat for your child
to wear just in case! We would
ask that you dress them in
school waterproof trousers and
welly boots when they arrive to

school that morning.

HENRY THE TORTOISE %% &

IF YOU WISH TO TAKE HENRY THE
TORTOISE HOME OVER THE EASTER
HOLIDAYS PLEASE SPEAK TO MRS
EMERSON OR MRS GILPIN

@

We are collecting
Sainsbury's Active Kids
vouchers — please place

any vouchers in the
Nursery Fund box. Thank
you! For more details visit
https://activekids.sainsbur
ys-live-well-for-less.co.uk/



